
Worship Service Today, February 5, 2017  

8:30 AM – Holy Communion (BCP)  

10:30 AM – Holy Eucharist  

ON DUTY  

This Sunday 

5th Sunday in Epiphany 

 

Next Sunday:      
6th Sunday in Epiphany 

8:30 AM  10:30 AM  8:30 AM  10:30 AM 

Sides- 

Persons:  

  

  D. Bishop,  
  W. Bishop 
 

K. Pack, G. 
Pack, K. 
Scott, B. 
Scott,                                                                                           
A. Spracklin, 
D. Scott 
 

 R.Hilliard,            
R. Drover 

 
  S. Baird,  
T. Baird,  
A. Morgan,  
D. Morgan                                                                                                             

Eucharistic 

Assistants:  
Dennis Morgan Keith Pack Amy Anthony 

Dennis Morgan 

 

Servers’ Guild:  
 Austen Scott  

Jennifer Warford 

Altar  Guild: Dora B., Marina M., Daphne K., 

Alicia T., Linda P., 

M. Spracklin, J. Morgan,  

A. Anthony, R., Crews, R. Tibbo 

                 
Office Hours – The office will be open Monday – Friday  the week of February 6-
10 from 9:00 – 1:00. 
 
                                                               
Attention youth and youth leaders!  Mark your calendars for the Fourth Annual Avalon 

Youth Conference- GPS 2017!  This year is bigger than ever as we welcome people from 

Labrador as well as from the Diocese of Brandon Manitoba.  There will be sessions for both 

youth and young adults.  Here are the details: 

Who?  Youth ages 11years-19 years (There will be sessions for youth and for young adults, 
as well as for leaders and clergy) 
What? GPS 2017- Seeking God’s Direction in Everyday Life and Life Everyday! 
Where?  All Saints Anglican Church, Foxtrap 

When? March 30 to April 2 
Our guest speaker will be Bishop Bill Cliff 

 
 
 
 

Inviting all Ladies:   The Hope Pentecostal Church in Seal Cove is inviting 
all ladies to attend their movie night on February 7, 2017 at 7:00pm. The 
movie that will be shown will be Grace Card. 
 
A Valentine Luncheon sponsored by Social Concern will be held on 
Sunday, Feb.12th at 12 Noon. Soup ,sandwiches  and muffins will be 
served. Tickets $5:00 at the door. Please sign the sheet at the back of the 
church or call the church office if you plan to attend  

   
  Vestry Meeting will be held at 7 PM, February 5, 2017  
 

ACW Meeting – will be held on Monday, February 6 and 1:00 pm. 
 
Upper Gullies CLB will be having our annual Valentine's Smorgasbord 
dinner and dance with silent auction. The Smorgasbord will take place at St. 
Peter's parish hall on Saturday, February 11, 2017 at 7:00 pm. Doors will 
open at 6:30 pm. This is a BYOR affair. Tickets are $25 each. Please come 
out and help support us with this fundraiser. Please contact Bonnie Hiscock 
Gulliver at 693-3839 for tickets. Hope to see you there 

 
  The Altar Guild of St. Peter’s Church is currently seeking new members to 
participate in this very worthwhile ministry. If you are looking for a ministry to 
become involved with in our church why not consider the Altar Guild? The 
duties consist of preparing the church for the various liturgies. People work in 
teams of 5 and are scheduled once every 7 weeks. If this is a ministry that 
you feel called to, kindly contact Marina at 834-2776 or Joan at 744- 3398.  
 
Thank-you to all who helped to make our Patronal Festival such a 
wonderful celebration! It was truly a wonderful weekend and that is largely 
thanks to our talented young performers, ACW, MSC, CLB and Mr. Clarence 
Morgan. Great job everybody! 

Lenten Bible Study Sign Up Sheet will be in the back of the church on 
 Sunday, February 5th. Would you kindly sign the sheet or let Rev. Jean 
 know if you are interested in participating in the study this year. This will 
 enable us to order adequate booklets for everyone. The approx. cost of the 
 booklets is $11.00. We are once again using the Pilgrim Bible Series and we 
will be focusing on the Lord's Prayer this Lenten season. We will meet for 1 
hour directly following our Wednesday evening worship. Hope to see you 
there! 

 

 


